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Clarification No.2 

     Date: 14 February 2024 

 

1. Is the working session of the GEO Programme on the 5th of March, or is that the date 
when the agenda shall be handed in? 
 
The GEO Programme Board working session/meeting is on 5 March. 
 
 
 

2. How many stakeholders would you expect shall be interviewed prior to each 
workshop? Will it be possible to cluster stakeholders by their interests and possibly 
have interviews with multiple people at a time? 
 
For the GEO Programme Board we anticipate fewer than 5 stakeholders will need to be 
interviewed and could possibly be clustered. 
For the Executive Committee we anticipate fewer than 15 stakeholders would need to 
be interviewed, however these would not be able to be clustered.  
For the Secretariat Retreat we anticipate fewer than 15 stakeholders would need to be 
interviewed. It might be possible to cluster some individuals, but not likely desirable. 
 
 

 


